November 3, 2005 3296

A Special Budget Meeting was held on November 3, 2005 at 8:00am
at the Town Hall.

PRE :

Supervisor Duke Councilman Hornbeck Councilman Ryan

Councilman Santosky

ABSENT :

Councilman Gray

The purpose of this meeting was for the Board to continue review of the

2006 proposed budget and prepare for the November 10, 2005 public
hearing.

Discussion points were held regarding the Ambulance line,.the Library
line, the Youth Department the Community Center and the Highway
Department.

Supervisor Duke and Councilman Ryan will meet and review the entire Youth
Department and Adult Recreation Budgets and include corrections in the
proposed budget.

In preparation for the Public Hearing, the Board discussed putting the

proposed budget on the Web site and having copies available for
distribution from the Town Hall.

ADJOURNMENT :

A Motion was made by Councilman Hornbeck to adjourn the meeting at
9:40am.

Seconded by: Councilman Gray Unanimously approved

Respectfully submitted,

Veronica I. Sommer
Town Clerk/RMC




